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September 2018 
 
Dear Year 5 Parents/Guardian 
 
YEAR 5 – ISLE OF WIGHT RESIDENTIAL SCHOOL JOURNEY 29th April-3rd May 2019 
 
As you are aware year 5 children are invited to join the school journey to the Isle of Wight 
next year.  The trip is for three days/two nights and will take place in the week of 29 th April-
3rd May 2019.  Depending on numbers this will be split into two groups, one leaving 
Monday, returning Wednesday and the other leaving Wednesday, returning Friday.  This 
cost will include a trip to Carisbrooke Castle, ice-creams on the beach and a Forest School 
workshop. 
 
The cost of the journey will be approximately £157.00 (depending on take up). We will 
endeavour to keep to this figure, but will advise you as soon as possible should there be 
an increase.  
 
We hope that all year 5 children will take part. If you wish your child to participate in the 
school journey, please fill in the slip below and return it to school with a £50.00 non-
returnable deposit. 
 
The outstanding balance will be paid in instalments which will commence in November, 
further details on this will follow.  If you are on free school meals and require some help 
please speak to Mr Harding. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr Harding 

 

IOW School Journey – 29th April – 3rd May 2019 (to be returned as soon as 
possible) 
 
Childs Name……………………………………………..Class………………… 
 
Yes, I would like my child to take part in the 2019 school journey to Isle of Wight and 
enclose a £50.00 deposit (non-returnable).  (cheques made payable to Heathfield Junior School). 
 

 
Signed ……………………………………………………..parent/guardian 
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